NEW MEXICO

OIL CONSERVATION GOMMISSION
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

120 East Chaco
20O00000KK

December 10, 1956

Mike Abraham
918 Simas Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
We are enclosing herewith a letter which was sent to

in the San Juan Basin pertaining to the filing
of forms on wells drilled in this District.
We have received nothing on your #1 Schula well in Sectlon
17-244-1W since you filed Notice of Imtentior to Drill.
Will you please file Miscellaneous Reports, and a Well log
1f the well has been completed,

Yours very truly

Mry Co Arnold
Supervisor, Dist. #3

ECAtks
Encle

ecs USGS Office
Parmington, N.M.
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